Frank Eubank



Position Village President **Email**

Email

Profile

The Village President is the Chief Elected Officer and presides at all meetings of the Village Board. The President is ultimately responsible for ensuring all ordinances and state laws are observed and enforced, and all Village officers, boards, committees and commissions properly discharge their duties.

The Village President is elected at-large for a four-year term of office.

Frank Eubank is the President of the Village of Winnebago. President Eubank is in the Village Office on Wednesday afternoons. Please contact the Village Office to set up an appointment with President Eubank if you wish to speak with him.

Term: April 2021- April 2025

Print